
From: Contact TPUC
To: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Fee Increase
Date: Monday, October 10, 2022 5:27:37 PM

From: Jack Mullen <j > 
Sent: Saturday, October 8, 2022 9:17 AM
To: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fee Increase

I am requesting that the fee increase request by Superior Wastewater, LLC which
owns the sewer treatment plant at Kings Chapel...be denied. A 50+% increase is not
justified and is unreasonable. New homes in our neighborhood have been selling
extremely quickly in the past 3 years adding many homeowners who have been
paying in to Superior. If the rate increase is to handle the new homes, that should
not fall on existing homeowners. Thank-You.

Regards,
Jack

Jack Mullen

Electronically filed in TPUC Docket Room on October 10, 2022 at 5:28 p.m.
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